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McConnell Dowell will continue completion works in 

Wangaratta in September 2025.  

Work being done 

At Wangaratta Station, the pedestrian path leading to 

the station entrance will be closed while rectification 

works are undertaken. Minor works will also occur in 

and around the station precinct.  

What can I expect? 

• Works 7am-5pm Monday to Friday and 7am-

1pm Saturdays 

• Pedestrian path leading to the station entrance 

closed while works are undertaken 

• Pedestrian detours in place  

• Construction noise. 

Machinery used 

Heavy and light vehicles will be used within the work 

areas.   

How we're managing impacts  

• Pedestrian detours will be in place where 

required to ensure safe access 

• Pedestrian detour signage. 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation 

while we carry out these works. 

 

For any concerns or enquiries phone 1800 732 
761 or email inlandrailvic@inlandrail.com.au
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